
 

 
 

Notice of Change to Regularly Scheduled Public Meeting 
 

 
TO:  Lois Tomaszweski, The Elkhart Truth, ltomaszewski@elkharttruth.com 
  The Elkhart Truth, newsroom@elkharttruth.com 
  The Goshen News, news@goshennews.com 
  John Kline, The Goshen News, john.kline@goshennews.com 
  Jeri Seely, The Papers, jseely@the-papers.com 
 
FROM: Lori Lipscomb, Goshen City Planning 
 
DATE:  December 5, 2019 
 
RE:  Notice of Change to Regularly Scheduled Public Meeting 
 

 
 
 
The meeting of the Goshen Board of Zoning Appeals scheduled for Tuesday, December 17, 2019, at 
4:00 p.m., has been cancelled.   
 
The regular meeting schedule will resume on Tuesday, January 28, 2020 at 4:00 pm, in the Council 
Chambers, Goshen Police and Courts Building, 111 E Jefferson Street, Goshen. 
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